
Hi,  
I was wondering who I should contact with 

regards to the designs of the new ships.  The 
current fleet are very noisy and several colleagues 
of mine and I are starting to lose their hearing. We 
have all spent several years of our lives at sea, so 
this is no small issue. It is of the utmost 
importance that this be addressed prior to building 
any new ships.  Noise-wise, the Kila Moana is a 
disaster, while the global class ships have 2 or 3 
rooms that it is inhumane to put people in. This 
should not be repeated.
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